
YEAR 9 LET TERNeWS

I am excited as we get underway with Year 9 and journey into the GCSE 
options! Students are well underway in choosing their GCSE subjects! For 
those that faced the disappointment of not gaining their first choice, I am 
proud to say they have taken this maturely, engaging in 
their learning. As I walk around the corridors and look 
into lessons and tutor time, I am proud to see engaged 
students, listening and learning. GCSE exams are not 

that far away and will be upon us all too soon. 

At Ken Stimpson we have a wealth of support 
for students allowing them to 
reach their full academic and social 
potential, giving them the opportunity 

to access their further education and career 
choices. We have a strong tutor team who are 
the first port of call for students (and parents) 
and can be contacted via email or telephone 
during school hours. Students may also come 
across our Safer Schools Officer PC Baker 
from time to time. PC Baker works closely with 
local schools to ensure students remain safe in 
school and in the local community. 
Let’s continue to stay focused and continue to have a great Year 9.  
Well done to all of you!
 
Mrs Searle – Head of Year 9

PC Baker






